
HOWARD COUNTY MISSOURI GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY 
Quarterly Meeting 

Wednesday, February 16, 2022 

The meeting was called to order by President J.Y. Miller at 1:30 p.m. 

Members present: J.Y. Miller, Kathy Biswell-Brady, John Coutts, Gwen Wilder, and Patsy 
Miller,  

Minutes:  The minutes of November 17, 2021 were approved as presented. 

Treasurer’s report: John Coutts reported as of January 28, 2022 there is a balance of 
$3947.77. 
 Bicentennial Book Account has a balance of $224.57. (Attached) 

Vice President’s report: Kathy Brady reported that family histories are now listed and in 
 alphabetical order.  Gwen Wilder donated some stacking file boxes.  Barbara 
McClurkin donated some 8½ x 14 archival quality storage boxes. 

Membership: President Miller reported that after the removal of non-paying/past due 
members our membership stands at 70.  The next newsletter is being written.  It will 
concentrate on notable citizens of Howard County.  There is still an opportunity for someone 
to take over the job of editor. 

Unfinished Business: 
 Jacque Schaller provided a very attractive sign for the entry door. 

New Business: 
 There was discussion whether to provide membership cards or certificates.  The 
consensus was that they are not necessary at this time. 
 President Miller asked about publishing a membership list on the website.  To protect 
privacy it was decided that last names and possibly initials would be used. 
 Southern California Genealogical Society in Burbank, CA solicited Input for their 
upcoming Jamboree. 
 The new Howard County Plat Book is available for $35.  Gwen Wilder moved that we 
buy a copy of the book.  Patsy Miller seconded.  All approved.  John Coutts will purchase the 
book. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 18, 2022 at 1:30 p.m. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 

Gwen Wilder, Secretary


